
Following the tragic news of the death of our friend, Dr Ian Black, I can now 
provide you with details of the funeral arrangements. 
 
The family have indicated that any of Ian's friends who would like to attend 
should feel free to do so. 
 
The service will be held at 11:00am on Thursday 10th February 2005 at The 
Holy Innocent's/St Annes Church, which is opposite Orpington Hospital. The 
internment will be immediately after the service at St Giles Church in 
Farnborough Village. Everyone will be welcome to join the family after the 
service at the Change of Horses public house in Farnborough Village, just 
opposite the Surgery. 
 
The family would prefer charity donations, rather than flowers, and donations 
should be sent to: Attn Kay Lewis Infant and Feeding Support Unit Princess 
Royal Hospital Farnborough Kent BR6 8ND 
 
Please include a note that the donation is being made in memory of Dr Black. 
 
I do hope many of you who owe so much to Ian will be able to attend 
(unfortunately I will be out of the Country at that time and will be unable to 
attend personally, but I am sure you will all show your support for the family in 
the true Biggin Hill fashion) 
 
John Willis 
The Biggin Hill Users Database 
 


